Re: ethics form nudge

Lindsay Jordan <lindsay.jordan@arts.ac.uk>

To:Andrew Goldberg <a.goldberg@arts.ac.uk>
It's all good! I've approved it. When are you doing the session?

From: Andrew Goldberg <a.goldberg@arts.ac.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 1:26 PM
To: Lindsay Jordan <lindsay.jordan@arts.ac.uk>
Subject: ethics form nudge

Dear Lindsay, just checking on my ethics form. I'm sure it will need some revision, but | was
waiting to get your initial comments first.

Thanks in advance,

AG x

Dr. Andrew Goldberg, Ph.D., M.F.A.
Senior Lecturer and Second Year Leader

(he/him/his)

University of the Arts London
Wimbledon College of Arts

Please note my teaching days are Monday-Thursday.



